
Appendix D
Summary of representations received
Approximately 270 letters were sent to Hackney and Private Hire licence holders.
4 representations related to the selection criteria.

Received 18 Feb Letter from private hire driver.  Disputes his position on 
the waiting list for Hackney licences as he declined a 
plate in 2000 but did not want to be removed from the list.

Received  16 March Letter from private hire driver. Complaint about not being 
on the Hackney Plate waiting list, and that other drivers 
are also not included

Received 17 March Letter from Private Hire operator.  Agrees more taxis are 
needed, would like more information on the selection 
process and in particular the general standards of drivers 
vs the hackney carriage Guide.

Received 31 March Letter from Hackney carriage driver. Comments on the 
selection process.


